
THE RADIO SIGNAL THAT 

CONTROLS RTS ELECTRICITY 
METERS IS BEING
SWITCHED OFF

If you have an
RTS electricity
meter it will need
to be replaced 

If your supplier contacts you, act now

You can visit the Ofgem website for more information: 
www.ofgem.gov.uk/replacing-your-radio-teleswitch-electricity-meter


